From: Ryan Aamot <Ryan.Aamot@ghd.com>

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 2:45 PM

To: Raymond, Peter D - DNR

Subject: RE: Additional PFAS Sampling _New Richmond CYT LF_ 02-56-000097

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Pete,

We will plan to incorporate PFAS and 1,4-Dioxane into our next annual sampling event in October. Let me know if you
have any questions or comments.

Thanks,
Ryan

From: Raymond, Peter D - DNR <peter.raymond@wisconsin.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 1:53 PM

To: Ryan Aamot <Ryan.Aamot@ghd.com>

Subject: Additional PFAS Sampling _New Richmond CYT LF_ 02-56-000097

Hi Ryan,

Thanks for taking time to discuss the New Richmond CTY LF site with me yesterday. Per our discussion, the DNR would
like to see a second round of PFAS sampling occur at this site. The second round should include a resampling of all of the
locations sampled for PFAS in May of 2020. In addition, the next round of sampling should include analysis for 1,4
Dioxane as it has not been previously evaluated at this site. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Pete Raymond

Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, Wl 54701

Phone: (715) 279-3742

Peter.Raymond@wisconsin.gov
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be privileged. If you are not
the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please delete it; you should not copy it or use it for any
purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the right to monitor and modify all
email communications through their networks.



